
 
 

Tech Savvy 2020 
 
AAUW’s 2020 Tech Savvy STEM Conference for 6th to 9th grade girls is just around 
the corner. Returning to Triton College, the event will be held on Saturday, March 21st. 
Registration should be open soon, so check out http://www.techsavvy-il.org/. 
 
Should you have any questions, please send them to info@TechSavvy-IL.org. 
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